Glenn
We are still in need of a few additional volunteers for race committee for the Olympic Development Program (ODP) Midwinters West, March 25-27.
Friday    4 people for mark set
Saturday    2 people for mark set
Sunday    1 person for mark set
If you are available and can help on one or more days, please let me know. The forecast is looking favorable, winds not too strong and a pleasant warm spring day.
If you know someone else who is available and to help, please let me know their name and contact information.
This regatta will serve as one of the qualifiers for the US team for the 2022 Youth World Sailing Championship in the 29er, i420, iQFOiL and Formula Kite. It should be an exciting regatta as we will have some of the best young sailors from both the US and Canada competing over 3 days of racing.
We will be running two racecourses. Steve Kuritz and Gordy Palmer will be the race officers on the 29er and i420 course, and Bill Stump and I will be the race officers on the iQFoiL and Foiling Kite course. With half the classes now foiling in the Olympics the game of sailing has a new look.

Regards
Mark Townsend
